
Police need help finding missing man 

  

   Clarksville police have been searching for John Stensrud for nearly a month.
   He was last seen wearing a dark coat, hoodie, black gloves, tan boots and a dark baseball
hat.

      

   
   Stensrud left his brother Paul’s house in Clarksville’s Parkwood Subdivision around 5 p.m. on
Dec. 31, 2012.
   He was walking north and never returend.
   He had snacks and cigarettes.
   He has tattoos on both arms. On one arm a bat and a female with a guitar on the other. He
also has burn scars on his shoulder blades, left arm, head and leg.
   Stensrud is the brother of Paul Stensrud, who is co-founder of the ministry Jesus Cares at Exit
0, which is a homeless outreach in Southern Indiana.
   If anyone has information about Stensrud, they are encouraged to call the Clarksville Police
Department at 602-288-7151.
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